
 
KHUDIRAM BOSE CENTRAL COLLEGE 

 
Notice for Students of Semester-1 

 
 

Date: 16.01.2021 
 
 

 
All students who are willing to join NCC and have submitted the enrollment forms along with the 

other required documents should report on time at: SHYAM PARK, Shyam Square, Bidhan Sarani, 

Baghbazar, Kokata on 18-01-2021 (Monday) at 8:30 A.M. sharp for the second round of physical 

verification and selection. 

 

The verification and selection will take place under the guidance of a representative from the 19 

Bengal Bn, NCC and students are advised to come in comfortable clothes (preferably track suits) and 

comfortable shoes (preferably sports shoes). 

 

 
 
Dr. Subir Kumar Dutta 
Principal 
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